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November 9, 2023

The Corporation of the City of Brampton
2 Wellington Street West

Brampton, Ontario

L6Y 4R2

Attention: Ms. Clara Vani, Interim Secretary-Treasurer, Committee of Adjustment

Subject: Request for Deferral
Committee of Adjustment Minor Variance Application
2548 Embleton Road, City of Brampton
Part of Lot 6, Concession 6 W.H.S.
City File: A-2023-0276
(GWD File: PN 2743.00)

Dear Clara:

Gagnon Walker Domes Ltd. (GWD) represents 2778830 Ontario Ltd., the Registered Owner of
2548 Embleton Road in the City of Brampton (hereinafter referred to as the subject site).

At this time, in consultation with Planning Staff, we respectfully request a deferral of Committee
of Adjustment Minor Variance Application A-2023-0276 to the December 19, 2023 in order to
allow for further discussion with City Staff. Since the last Meeting at which time the Application
was deferred to the November 14, 2023 Hearing, we have engaged in discussions with City Staff
on the proposal. These discussions are ongoing, and have been positive. The additional time
will allow Planning Staff to continue the positive discussions with our Client, as well as for internal
discussions and review.

Thank you in advance for considering this ‘deferral’ request. Should you require additional
information or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Yourstruly,

Andrew Walker, B.E.S., M.C.I.P., R.P.P.
Partner and Principal Planner

cc. 2778830 Ontario Ltd.
F. Hemon-Morneau, City of Brampton
A. Sirianni, Gagnon Walker Domes Ltd.
M. Gagnon, Gagnon Walker Domes Ltd.
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